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May 1, 2018
6:00 p.m.

The Board of City Commissioners of the City of Herington, Kansas met at City Hall at 6:00 p.m. on the above date – the following being present:  Mayor Dave Jones, Commissioner Robbin Bell, Commissioner Sarah Nistler, Commissioner Marcus Hawkes, Commissioner Curtis Hartman, Interim City Manager Brenda Wildman, and City Attorney Brad Jantz.

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  A motion was made by Mayor Jones, seconded by Commissioner Bell to approve the minutes of the April 17, 2018 and Special Meeting of April 25, 2018.  Motion carried, all voting “Aye.”

Appropriation Ordinance #P0420-18 was reviewed.

A motion was made by Mayor Jones, seconded by Commissioner Nistler to approve the Agenda with the addition of 11A: Natasha Barnett-Land Bank.  Motion carried 3-1.  Aye: Mayor Jones, Commissioner Nistler, Commissioner Hawkes. Nay: Commissioner Bell

A motion was made by Commissioner Bell, seconded by Commissioner Hawkes to approve the Letter of Resignation from Commissioner Mark Hager.  Motion carried, all voting “Aye.”

A motion was made by Mayor Jones, seconded by Commissioner Bell to appoint Curtis Hartman to fill the unexpired term of Mark Hager, term to expire January 2019.  Motion carried, all voting “Aye.”

A motion was made by Commissioner Nistler, seconded by Mayor Jones to appoint Robbin Bell as Vice-Mayor.  Motion carried, all voting “Aye.”

Linda Herbel gave an update on the Taco Stop Building.  

A discussion was held regarding permits, licenses fees with Code Inspector Scott Melcher.

City Commissioners made comments.

A motion was made by Commissioner Bell, seconded by Commissioner Nistler to adjourn.  Motion carried, all voting “Aye.”

Also Present:  Rick Freeman, Linda Herbel, Scott Melcher, Curtis Hartman, Mike Herbel, Natasha Barnett, Cynthia Naylor, Annetta Flax, Gloria Boomer, Carl Urbanek, Debi Urbanek, Ken Walters, Ryan Stevenson, DJ Neuberger.



Brenda Wildman, City Clerk
	
						
Special Meeting for Wednesday May 2, 2018 was cancelled due to weather. 
